
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 3:13 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Leah Kohanski

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I do not agree with the elimination of the seasonal rate. There is a reason for seasonal rate as we are only there part
time and the response time for outages are far longer than those that are in residential rate areas as they are closer to
the workplace of the workers which they responded quicker to.
By hiking up the rate by almost $60.00 / month is outrages and unheard of.




